Oak Lake News

Confirmation & Sunday School classes
resume on Wednesdays April 23rd, 30th &

May 7th. Classes be on break during the

summer.

Pizza Bingo - Sunday, April 27th - 1 pm after
church. Family friendly Bingo event (all ages,
all are welcome) at the Duquette Hall,
sponsored by the OL Event Committee and
Thrivent. Kettle River Pizza prizes. Food &
beverages will be available for purchase as
well.

Farmer’s Market opening Saturday, May 24th,
with a pancake breakfast being served during
the opening day! Come and join in the fun,
while helping to give the market a great
opening. Pancakes, and the fixings, like last
year will be served in the pavilion from 9:30 -
11:30 am. Farmer’s Market will continue
during the summer on Saturdays from

9:30-11:30. See signup sheets as we need
more coffee hosts on some Saturdays.

May 2025

Trinity & Oak Lake Lutheran
Parish News

American Heart Association, Basic Life Support
(CPR & AED) Program will be offered to the
congregations of Oak Lake and Trinity on
Saturday, May 10th at 10am at the Oak Lake
Church. With AEDs at both church's, we need
congregational members to be trained in use
every 2 years.

The cost is $25.00 per person. The Health
Council will cover the cost and/or donations will
be accepted. The instructor will be Misi Gangl.
There will be a sign- up sheet at both churches.
Any questions please contact Mareta Beise.

Oak Lake - Save the date, June 1st is
Graduation Recognition Sunday. We have
two graduates to honor this year, Chase
Clausen & Madison Koecher. Cake will be
served following. Come & invite your
family & friends to this special service.

Trinity Lutheran News

Potluck for 2nd services every

month.

Trinity is updating our Church Directory.

This is needed, some of you are very young!

The photography will be after service on
Sundays,

Dates are May 4, and May 18th. If you
would like to submit a photo, we can
accommodate that.

All photos must be in by May 31st. Thank
you.

GRADUATES will be honored on May 18th
at Trinity. We will have cake and coffee
after. Please invite others to this special
service.

Baccalaureate will be held in East Central

School. The service will start at 6pm on May

25th. All are welcome.




